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November 2020 BUSINESS UPDATE 

 

Our next Breakfast is Tuesday 3rd November at the Muswellbrook RSL 
 

Theme: Local Real Estate Update 
 

      Please note: Buffet Breakfast will be available, but due to social distancing  
requirements the Breakfast will be limited to 60 attendees.                  

 

 

 

This Newsletter is  
proudly sponsored by: 

October Chamber Breakfast  

The theme for the October Chamber Breakfast was based around Small Business Month and the 
Chamber’s Locals Supporting Locals program.  

Those attending heard from a number of MCCI members, including: Chris Lavis from  Muswellbrook 
Home Timber & Hardware, Vicki Collins from Vicki Collins Travel Partners, Michael Carey from 
Muswellbrook Motors, Lavinia Hutchinson from LivMedia, and Michael Valentine from MV Solar. 

Nick Slater from Mangoola Coal also gave a brief update on the Mangoola Coal Continued Operations 
Project.  

The Breakfast also saw the Chamber launch its ‘Go Local First’ video which we have produced as part of 
our Locals Supporting Program.  

We are grateful to the State Government 
for a $2000 grant which has funded our 
’Go Local First’ video and allowed us to 
provide a free breakfast to those 
attending. Special thanks also to the 
Muswellbrook RSL for hosting the event 
and managing the social distancing 
requirements. 

You can view the ‘Go Local First’ video here: 
https://youtu.be/1gyD4wS_51U  

https://youtu.be/1gyD4wS_51U
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MCCI Presidents Message 

Dear Members & Colleagues, 
 

At our October Breakfast, we launched our ’Go Local First’ campaign. We are encouraging 

everyone to do Christmas shopping in town. As we are searching for Christmas presents for 

family & friends, let’s all - ‘browse global but shop local’. At the same time, the Chamber 

urges all retailers to continue to source items to suit customer’s needs. 

 

The presentations at the last Breakfast, by five (5) of our local businesses, were inspiring. 

There was a range of impacts felt by these businesses through the pandemic, but there was 

a common thread of resilience and preparedness to meet the challenges that Covid-19 

gave them. I thank them all for sharing their experiences with us and wish them all the best 

as we work our way out of this pandemic induced global recession. 
 

I must also thank Nick Slater, Operations Manager of Mangoola Coal, for his Continuation Project update. The 

Chamber has supported this project from the beginning and is preparing a submission to the Independent Panning 

Commission, which is expected to hold a public hearing in November.  
 

The Chamber continues to represent local businesses on various committees and discussion groups. On Monday 

19th October, I represented the Chamber at an inspection of the Maxwell Underground site. Along with 

representatives of Malabar Coal, IPC Commissioners and staff and the Equine Industry, we were escorted on a 

three (3) hour inspection of the existing infrastructure, rehabilitation areas and the locations of the pit top facilities 

for the proposed underground operations. This was a very informative tour, which reinforced my view that the 

project offers excellent opportunities for the local economy along with best practice methods of environmental 

management. An IPC hearing is expected in the next month and the Chamber will make a submission and present 

to that hearing. As always, Chamber Members views are welcome and will be included in our submission. 
 

Despite the negative impacts of Covid-19, our local area is experiencing strong demand for skilled labour and a mini

-boom in the property market. I am looking forward to our local Real Estate Agents views on the market at our 

November Breakfast. With a limitation of only sixty (60) attendees, we will do our best to share the information 

with all members after the event. 
 

There is no doubt we live in interesting times. The world has changed and continues to change more rapidly. In 

business, we have to be continually assessing our place in the world and be prepared to adapt to changing 

circumstances. As Muhammad Ali once said –  
 

“The man who views the world at 50 the same as he did at 20 has wasted 30 years of his life.” 
 

I hope you are all adapting and remaining positive about the future for your business. Remember that the Chamber 

is always here to help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mike Kelly 

President 

OUR MISSION 

‘To represent, promote and encourage business enterprise in Muswellbrook and its districts’. 
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OUR MISSION 

‘To represent, promote and encourage business enterprise in Muswellbrook and its districts’. 

To stay up to date on what's happening in  the 
MCCI, our Making Muswellbrook program and 
the Great Cattle Dog Muster event, be sure to 
like the following Facebook pages. 

Muswellbrook Chamber of Commerce and Industry Inc. 

https://www.facebook.com/Muswellbrook-Chamber-of-Commerce-Industry-Inc-
200745070000331/  

Making Muswellbrook 

The Great Cattle Dog Muster 

https://www.facebook.com/greatcattledogmuster/  

https://www.facebook.com/Making-Muswellbrook-103948217806018/  

‘Bouncing Back—Bouncing Forward’ 

12th May 2021 
Full Day Event - Local and National Presenters 

An event for Business Owners, Managers, Employees 
A day of inspiration! 

Sponsorship Prospectus Now Available! 

Contact Wayne Toms 0438 517 311 or email 
info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au 

View and Download: 

2021 Upper Hunter Inspirations Conference Sponsorship Prospectus  

MCCI News 

https://www.facebook.com/Muswellbrook-Chamber-of-Commerce-Industry-Inc-200745070000331/
https://www.facebook.com/Muswellbrook-Chamber-of-Commerce-Industry-Inc-200745070000331/
https://www.facebook.com/greatcattledogmuster/
https://www.facebook.com/Making-Muswellbrook-103948217806018/
mailto:info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au
https://www.muswellbrookchamberofcommerce.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/2021-Inspiration-Conference-Sponsorship-Prospectus.pdf
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MCCI News 

To celebrate Small Business Month in October , the MCCI produced a 'Go Local First' video to promote local 
businesses  as part of its Locals Supporting Locals program. This will be followed by series of videos in the lead up 
to Christmas promoting the importance of Go Local First when doing your Christmas shopping.  

Chamber launches ‘Go Local First’ Video 

You can view the video here: Go Local First Video  

https://youtu.be/1gyD4wS_51U
https://youtu.be/1gyD4wS_51U
https://youtu.be/1gyD4wS_51U
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We currently have volunteer positions available for: 
 

Organising Committee—Committee Member 
 

Public Open Day—Coordinators 
 

Public Open Day— Muster Ambassadors  

MCCI News 

With this years event having to be postponed due to Covid-19, we are excited to announce the new date for 2021. 
The three day event will be staged on 10th, 11th, and 12th September, with Saturday the 11th being the Public 
Open Day.  

Would you like to be part of this spectacular event? 

Would you like to support this spectacular event? 

View and Download: 

2021 Sponsorship Prospectus  

For more information on the Great Cattle Dog Muster visit: 
 

Great Cattle Dog Muster Website 
 

Or follow us at  
 

Great Cattle Dog Facebook Page 

Contact Wayne Toms 0438 517 311 or email 
info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au 

https://www.muswellbrookchamberofcommerce.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/Muster-Sponsorship-Prospectus-2021.pdf
https://www.greatcattledogmuster.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/greatcattledogmuster
mailto:info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au
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MCCI News 

As you know, due to Covid –19 restrictions, the number of people we can have attend our Breakfasts has to be 
limited to meet the 4sq meter rule.  
 
This means at each Breakfast there are some members who unfortunately have to miss out and are placed on a 
waiting list in case we get any cancellations.  
 
At our last Breakfast there were a number of ‘No Shows’ which was disappointing when we had those on the 
waiting list enquiring the day before if there were spots available. 
 
In the current Covid-19 climate, we ask that if you have registered  to attend a Breakfast that you be sure to 
enter it into your diaries as not to forget, or if you feel you can not make it, give us adequate notice so that we 
can contact those on the waiting list in sufficient time.  

Important message to our Chamber Breakfast attendees? 

MCCI Finalist in  
Hunter Business Awards 

We are pleased to announce that the MCCI is a finalist in this 
year’s Hunter Business Awards in the Local Business Chamber 
Category.  
 
The Awards will be contested in 17 categories, with the 
winners to be presented with their awards at a live, COVID 
Safe gala ceremony at the Newcastle Civic Theatre on Friday 
20 November.  

The gala ceremony will be a theatre-style presentation with ticketed seating and drinks and finger food service 
conducted in compliance with the venue’s COVID Safe plan.  

MCCI Activity Focus for 2020/2021 
• Advocacy and Representation. 
• Member Support Programs. 
• Making Muswellbrook Program. 
• Locals Supporting Locals Program. 
• Events Program. 

2020/2021 MCCI Calendar of Programs and Events 
• Chamber Breakfast – Monthly 
• Member Support Programs – Ongoing 
• Making Muswellbrook Program – Ongoing 
• Locals Supporting Locals Program – Ongoing 
• Muswellbrook Business Awards – April 2021 
• Upper Hunter Inspirations Conference – May 2021 
• The Great Cattle Dog Muster – September 2021  

OUR MISSION 

‘To represent, promote and encourage business enterprise in Muswellbrook and its districts’. 
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Locals Supporting Locals 

COVID -19 has affected everyone but some more than 
others. For those in aged-care facilities face to face 
contact with loved ones and the outside world has 
been restricted and at times almost non-existent. 
 
During one of our recent Inter Business Connect 
Forums, participant Shani Mitchell from Merton Living, 
shared with the other participants the plight of their 
aged care residents who had been in virtual lock down 
since March and unable venture out of the facility for 
their normal outings.  
 
Hearing this, Emma Williams from Hollydene Estate set 
about organising a special luncheon to bring a bit of 
the outside world into Merton Court and give the 
residents there a special treat. 

Thanks to Hollydene Estate / Vines Restaurant, and Local Business Support 

Merton Court Aged Care Facility Luncheon 

The luncheon took place on Monday 26th October and saw a team from 
Hollydene Estate and Vines Restaurant lead by Head Chef Andrew Le Blanc, 
put on something out of the ordinary in bringing the Vines Restaurant to 
the residents.  
 
The Luncheon also saw a number of local business also step up and support 
the event.  
 
Emma would like to give a special thank you to co-sponsors Westpac 
Muswellbrook, Melanie’s Jewellers, Muswellbrook Floral Studio, Mangoola 
Open Cut, Pirtek, RMS Services, and Two River Wines. 
 
“It is awesome what can happen when organisations get together and 
think outside the box,” Emma said. 

Well done Hollydene Estate and to those  
local businesses that helped to make it happen. 
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Individual Recognition 
Kevin Doherty 

Know someone you feel is worthy of recognition? 

Business Recognition 
Eatons Hotel Muswellbrook 

Recognitions 

Congratulations to Kevin Doherty for  his many years of 
dedicated service to the community and his longstanding 
commitment to supporting community organisations. 

Congratulations to the Eatons Hotel Muswellbrook for 
improving the area's street appeal with their restoration 
and painting of the front facade of the hotel. 

Know of and individual, group, organisation, or business  that 
you feel warrants being a Making Muswellbrook recognition 
recipient? You can nominate them for consideration by  
emailing their name and why you believe they deserve the 
recognition to: info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au 

mailto:info@muswellbrookchamber.com.au
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OUR MISSION 

‘To represent, promote and encourage business enterprise in Muswellbrook and its districts’. 
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Indigenous Careers Conference for the Hunter and Central Coast region. 
 
The conference will run (online) on the morning of Wednesday November 18th. The focus for the November 
event is on sharing inspiring and successful stories of growing Indigenous employment, particularly but not 
exclusively amongst employers and organisations that can build capacity and opportunities in the region. 
 

It's free and open to anyone.  
 

RSVP's to: indigenous-employment@newcastle.edu.au  

www.muswellbrook.org.au 
The Muswellbrook Directory Website is an initiative of the Muswellbrook Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

 as part of our Making Muswellbrook Program. 

mailto:indigenous-employment@newcastle.edu.au
http://www.muswellbrook.org.au
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Member News 
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The following links provide official and current updates . We suggest you save these to your favourites to allow you to 
quickly keep yourself abreast of developments on regular basis.  

Important COVID-19 information links and resources.  

Coronavirus Information 
and Support for Business.  

Business Guide to Coronavirus 

Coronavirus Information for the 
Community and Business. 

Australian Federal Government Coronavirus App—Available to download 

Business Support Hub Page added to MCCI Website 

In response to the Coronavirus crisis we have now added a ‘COVID-19 Business Support Hub’ page to the MCCI 
website. The page contains important information and links to official COVID-19 resources. 

View Business Support Hub Page 

https://www.business.gov.au/risk-management/emergency-management/coronavirus-information-and-support-for-business
https://www.business.gov.au/risk-management/emergency-management/coronavirus-information-and-support-for-business
https://www.businessaustralia.com/how-we-help/be-a-better-employer/getting-legal-advice/employer-guide-to-coronavirus
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.muswellbrookchamberofcommerce.com.au/covid-19/
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OUR MISSION 

‘To represent, promote and encourage business enterprise 
 in  Muswellbrook and its districts’. 

 

This Newsletter is  
proudly sponsored by: 


